
 

 

 

 

THE NCC EMPLOYEE GIVING CAMPAIGN:  
 

Is a contribution to the Employee Annual Giving Campaign tax deductible?  

Yes. A gift to the campaign will receive a charitable income tax deduction in accordance with IRS regulations.  

 

Can I make a gift in someone’s honor or in memory of someone special to me? 

The Annual Giving Campaign is a great opportunity to make a gift in honor or in memory of someone special to 

you. At your direction, we can send notice of your gift to the honoree or family members of your choice. You 

may consider directing your gift to one of our many funds established in honor, or in memory of Nassau 

Community College employees, retirees, alumni and students. 

 

Payroll Deduction Authorization Form 
 

| Pay Period   |    Social Security No.   |   Last Name   First Name M.I.   |    Deduct Amount Shown | 

  

 
Payroll Deduction Authority 
For the Nassau Community College Foundation 
To the Comptroller of Nassau County: 
 
I hereby authorize you to deduct from my bi-weekly salary a donation to the Nassau Community College 

Foundation, Inc. The Purpose of this donation is to benefit: 
 
 
 

I understand that this authorization may be revoked at any time by written notice. 
 

Signature of Employee  
 
 

 

(Please Choose Designated Fund/Program/Event) 

Designation (Please Check Box) 

 NCC Fund For Educational Opportunities 

 Specific Scholarship: _______________________________  
                                           (Please Write Scholarship Name)   

 Holiday Card (Please Write Scholarship Name)   

 Annual Appeal 

 Golf Outing 

 Gala 
 

    

 

 

Please Return Form to:  Nassau Community College Foundation  

364 Rice Circle  

Garden City, NY 11530 


